RESUME DIGEST
SR 156 2019 Regular Session Carter

Requests the DOTD and the DEQ to collaborate with the Rio Grande Pacific Corporation,
the New Orleans and Gulf Coast Railway Company, the Federal Railroad Administration,
the executive office of the U.S. DOT, the United Transportation Union, and the Surface
Transportation Board to conduct a thorough environmental review that accounts for the
magnitude of adverse, quantifiable public health, safety, and welfare impacts associated with
any new railroad alignment in Gretna, Louisiana.



